
 
 

 
 

JWROSURS - Shop Use Policy 

The New Town Public School District #1 in conjunction with its vocational programs recognizes 
the need for on-site repair, metal work, and construction opportunities.  To accommodate this 
program, the Board extends the use of the shops for the repair of patron and student vehicles, 
building construction and metal work.  It is not the intent of the program to interfere with private 
business nor offer private use of the facilities, but to give our students some opportunities to work 
on state of the art engine analysis, computer use, building, and manufacturing. 

The district foes no assume any liability for the repair, damage, nor theft of the structure, 
apparatus, nor vehicle that is involved in this program. 

The following guidelines are inclusive of this policy and are listed below: 

  The school does not purchase any parts for said repairs, building materials nor welding 
 supplies. 

  The customer supplies the parts and/or materials in a timely manner. 

  The building, apparatus, or vehicle may be placed on the lot during the process. 

  No guarantee is offered or implied for the repair or construction. 

 Construction and/or repairs must meet a schedule as directed by the instructors. 

The charge for repair of vehicles, construction of buildings and/or metal work is based on the job 
and will cover all repairs, materials, parts and all miscellaneous shop and supply costs.  
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